
 
 

Riverdale Community Midwives is hiring a  General Registrant for a Maternity 
leave starting this JULY-August 2023 and continuing until Oct 1,2024 with the 
possibility of an extension. 

  

Riverdale Community Midwives is located at 48 River St. Toronto tucked at the base of Regent Park. 
Our area is  bustling with new east Toronto regeneration and development. While clients come from all 
over Toronto , ready access to our hospital(St Michael's Hospital)  and the Toronto Birth Centre make 
for a good central location. We also  attended many home births. Our practice of 10 midwives take 
every other weekend off and have primary call with dedicated back up support. We work diligently to 
provide for sufficient off call and relief during busy periods.  This  position will come with a full time 
caseload.  

  

Riverdale Community Midwives is a teaching practice  mentoring students since our inception in 1994. 
We wish to foster community, commitment,  and kindness with each other and our clients and families. 
We welcome applicants from the broad diverse communities that make up Toronto. We have a large 
Spanish speaking clientele. Spanish and other languages would be an asset but not required.  

  

Please send your resume  by April 20th/23 

info@riverdalemidwives.com 

 Interviews to be on April 24th ( either in person or virtually) 

(Only applicants asked for an interview will be called back) 
 

Thank you! 

 

 

 


